Today's Highlights: April 10th, 2021

* Helpful Tips from AJ, Member Portal Info, Booth Fees and More Good Stuff

★Be a M.V.P. - Member.Volunteer.Partner.

★ Weather, Birthdays, UnClassifieds and more on the back page!

SATURDAY MARKET NEWSLETTER April 10th, 2021 • VOL. 52- NO. 2 **30 E. Broadway #124, Eugene, OR 97401** (541) 686-8885 | fax (541) 338-4248 eugenesaturdaymarket.org info@eugenesaturdaymarket.org



From Kirsten

Good Morning Saturday Marketers! Welcome back! Opening weekend was a huge success. The weather cooperated and lots of shoppers were out. Today's weather will be a typical Spring day in Eugene.

Here's a prose poem that I hope you will enjoy. It reminds us that we are all in this

together!
Desiderata (Latin: "desired things") – by Max Ehrmann, 1927

Go placidly amid the noise and the haste, and remember what peace there may be in silence. As far as possible, without surrender, be on good terms with all persons.

Speak your truth quietly and clearly; and listen to others, even to the dull and the ignorant; they too have their story.

Avoid loud and aggressive persons; they are vexatious to the spirit. If you compare yourself with others, you may become vain or bitter, for always there will be greater and lesser persons than yourself.

Enjoy your achievements as well as your plans. Keep interested in your own career, however humble; it is a real possession in the changing fortunes of time.

Exercise caution in your business affairs, for the world is full of trickery. But let this not blind you to what virtue there is; many persons strive for high ideals, and everywhere life is full of heroism.

Be yourself. Especially, do not feign affection. Neither be cynical about love; for in the face of all aridity and disenchantment

it is as perennial as the grass.

Take kindly the counsel of the years, gracefully surrendering the things of youth.

Nurture strength of spirit to shield you in sudden misfortune. But do not distress yourself with dark imaginings. Many fears are born of fatigue and loneliness.

Beyond a wholesome discipline, be gentle with yourself. You are a child of the universe no less than the trees and the stars; you have a right to be here.

And whether or not it is clear to you, no doubt the universe is unfolding as it should. Therefore be at peace with God, whatever you conceive Him to be. And whatever your labors and aspirations, in the noisy confusion of life, keep peace in your soul. With all its sham, drudgery and broken dreams, it is still a beautiful world. Be cheerful. Strive to be happy.

> Happy Selling, Kirsten

Night Market Task Force

The Board has approved the formation of a task force to organize Saturday Night Markets, and we are looking for volunteers to join the task force. We would like to have three Markets this summer that are held from 6pm-9pm. There will be one per

month in June, July and August.

Volunteer your time to organize how these Markets will operate. We will start holding meetings in early May.

Email us at info@eugenesaturdaymarket. org or call the office at 541-686-8885 to be on the Task Force.

8x8 Booth Fee Changes

There has been a change to the fees for an 8x8 booth. The new fee is \$15 plus 10% of sales. We made an error last week with the envelopes. We did not change the booth fee on the envelopes from \$13 to \$15. We are sorry for the confusion this caused. Most of you selling last Saturday turned in the correct amount for the day; however, those that paid \$13 for an 8x8 space currently owe the Market \$2 for last Saturday. Please include this amount in your envelopes the next time you sell. You can make a note in the white space that you have paid the difference due from the April 3rd Market.

The fee for a 4x4 space is still \$8 plus 10% of your sales. The strolling fee is also staying the same at \$5 plus 10% of sales.

Helpful Tips from AJ

Here are some helpful tips to make sure your market payments in your envelopes are correct for the office at the end of the day.

- Please make your checks payable to Saturday Market. Also, sign your check before putting it into your envelope.
- Please write your name on your envelope before you hand it in to the Info Booth. Please print and write legibly to avoid errors. We are happy to help you fill out your envelope at the Info Booth.
- 3. Double check the money count in the envelope when you pay with cash. Seal the envelope only if you include coins.
- When you pay for a past market using your current envelope, please write the market date and amount on the envelope. Feel free to use the white space on the envelope when paying multiple fees all at once. The more details you
- provide the better.
 When paying Reserve Fees, please make sure you indicate that those funds are included on the Reserve Fees line on the envelope.
- Drop off your envelopes at the Info Booth before 4:30pm. Once we are packed up, we won't be able to write you a receipt. If you want a receipt for your market, then please allow time to stand in line before 4:30pm.
- 7. You can bring your envelopes to the Market office if you miss the 4:30pm cut off time to drop them off at the Info Booth. We must have your payments in the office no later than Wednesday at 4pm to get your point for the upcoming Market.

View Your Owings Online

The Member Portal has a wonderful feature to help you with your bookkeeping. Next to the Image Gallery button is a View Owings button. When you click the button, you will go to a page where all your payments made since 2020 are listed along with any unpaid owings.

Payments you have made are highlighted in green along with the date and the amount you paid. Any upcoming owings that are due in 1 week are highlighted in yellow. When you check in as a reserve member for the upcoming Saturday, you will see that owing in yellow. Any past due owings are highlighted in red.

You'll notice that the booth fee is on a separate line from the 10% fee. We hope this will help you keep track of your great sales days through the year.

Use the three buttons to display the owings or payments you need. Click on "Show All Owings" to see what you have paid as well as what you need to pay. "Show Unpaid Owings" will display only outstanding owings. Finally "Show Paid Owings" is list of all payments made.

We are always happy to tell you about your owings or send you an activity report. Please call us in the office if you have questions about your owings. While the Info Booth staff can help you with your owings, it's better to call so we can take more time with you and practice discretion regarding your payments and owings without all the noise and confusion during the Market.

Farmer's Market Move

The Lane County Farmers Market is on 5th Ave between High & Oak Street this year. They had to temporary relocate while the city starts demolition of the Butterfly Lot. Construction is expected to begin in May.

You can expect a lot of questions from shoppers about this move. Let shoppers know to walk three blocks down Oak to find them.





Wishing a Happy April birthday to jewelry artist Shawnna Holmes on Tuesday, woodworker David Pendleton on Wednesday, and tie-dye artist Diana Haddy on Friday!

A very happy birthday to you all. We hope this is your best year yet!

Booth Weights Available

Booth weights are required for pop-up booths and umbrellas. A flying booth can cause a lot of harm. The fire marshall will be on-site inspecting us today.

We have canvas weight bags with clips available at the Info Booth or during the week in the office for \$10 each. They are not filled. You will have to do that yourself, but it's easy and inexpensive. You can purchase weighty material of your choice for about \$5 or less at Lane Forest Products.

Attention 4x4 Booth Folks

If you are planning on selling in a 4x4, please wait until you have your space assigned before putting your booth and product in. You must move your car after you have unloaded your booth. Do not place your chairs in the street.

Info Booth Services:

Making Change: The Market will make change for our members, up to \$60, each Saturday.

Member Check Cashing: Available at the Info Booth. There is a \$5 charge for a returned check. We do not cash checks for customers.

Lost & Found: Please turn in found items to the Info Booth and tell customers to go to the Info Booth for lost & found items. They can also call the office at 541-686-8885 during the week. Saturday Market is not responsible for lost or stolen items.

Follow along with The Saturday Market on the website and through social media. Share your content to get included and reach a new audience! Facebook: facebook.com/EugeneSaturday-

We're also on Pinterest, Yelp, TripAdvisor, Google Business, YouTube, Flickr, & more.

UnClassifiedsTo place your free unclassified, bring it to the

Info Booth by the end of the day, to the office by Thursday at noon, or e-mail it to us at info@ eugenesaturdaymarket.org with "NEWSLETTER" in the subject.

For sale – 1997 Subaru Legacy wagon, 235,000 miles, green, good condition, lots of bumper stickers. \$300. Call Bill at 541-556-4429 (4/10) Free fabric! I have a wide variety of fabric for anyone who can use it. Lots of different things, woven and knit, fancy and plain, scraps, small pieces and some bigger. I will be bringing a tub full to market each week until I can clear enough space in my attic to do some electrical work. Come by and see if there's anything you can use! Maia with the bird shirts, probably in space 188/189. (4/3).

Credit Card Sales

Saturday Market accepts Visa, Mastercard, Discover, & American Express. Send your customer to the South Park Info Booth with a properly filled out credit card slip.

NEW: Your check for the amount of the sale less 5% for bank charges will be MAILED on Wednesday. Call the office if you would like to pick up your check. We will not put Visa checks into Reserve members' envelopes.

Reminder: You cannot charge your customers a fee or increase the cost of your product by a percentage for paying with a credit card. You can offer a cash discount instead.

The Kareng Fund

The Kareng Fund is an emergency relief fund set up to help low income, self-employed artisans and their families who experience a serious career threatening crisis. You can make a donation any time, just specify your donation on the front of your payment envelope. You can "round up" your fees to easily donate a little each week. You can also help the Kareng Fund every time you purchase something from Amazon!

The Kareng Fund is offering \$250 grants to any member that needs help paying membership fees, reserve fees or booth fees. They will also help with Holiday Market booth fees this year.

To contribute through Amazon, go to smile.amazon.com and search for "Kareng Fund". From that point forward, every purchase you make through Amazon will benefit the Kareng Fund, helping artisans in need. Brochures are available at the Info Booth or on their website at www. karengfund.org.

Weather

Welcome back odd reserve space members! We are looking at a teensy bit of rain (50% chance) this morning then cloudy in the afternoon. The high is 50 degrees with mild winds WNW at 9mph. It's a quintessential Oregon spring day. Wet feet equals pretty flowers and tall trees, so it's not all bad.



sales, O sales, sales I hope!

Ancient Market incantation (Nov 3, 1973)

Committee Meetings

Standards Screenings Weds., April 21st - 4:15 PM -New Member Orientation by appointment @ 3:30 PM

Standards Screenings Weds., May 5th - 4:15 PM -New Member Orientation by appointment @ 3:30 PM

Board Meeting Weds., May 5th - 5:15 PM-7:15 PM

Standards Screenings Weds., May 19th - 4:15 PM -New Member Orientation by appointment @ 3:30 PM

Standards Screenings Weds., June 2nd - 4:15 PM -New Member Orientation by appointment @ 3:30 PM

Board Meeting Weds., June 2^{ndh} - 5:15 PM-7:15 PM

All meetings take place at the Market Office and Virtually with GoToMeeting.

All are welcome!

Saturday Market Social Life!

Market

Twitter / Instagram: @SaturdayMarket









THE SATURDAY MARKET **BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND OFFICERS**

Chairperson - Rachell Coe Vice Chairperson - Willy Gibboney Secretary - Diane McWhorter Treasurer - Tym Mazet Gary Becker, Len Gould, Anna Lawrence, Shannon Lee-Hutson, Teresa Pitzer, Chuck Roehrich, Jan Speulda

Committee Chairs

Standards Committee Co-Chairs: Gary Becker, Teresa Pitzer Food Committee Co-Chairs: Colleen Bauman, Janet Rosenberg Holiday Market Committee Co-Chairs: Rachell Coe, Mary Newell Sustainability Committee Co-Chairs: Denise Gosar, Anna Lawrence

Staff General Manager - Kirsten Bolton Assistant Manager - JJ Hendrix Site Ops Supervisor- Dave Welch Marketing - Vanessa Roy Membership Services - AJ Jackson Stage Manager - Jimmy Haggard Member Liaison - Zora Parker

E-mail - info@eugenesaturdaymarket.org Office/Info Booth Phone - 541-686-8885 Office Hours: Tuesday-Friday, 10am-4pm